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Attn: Hon Tanya Chan
Urvi CHERIAN [5A] to: panel_ea 05/06/2017 10:06

Dear Ms Tanya Chan,
['am a year 5 student at Kennedy School and I support the government’s proposal to ban
ivory.

1. 1 SUPPORT the Hong Kong government's ivory ban.
2. 1 SUPPORT the Hong Kong government's proposed increase

in penalties for wild life crime.

3.1 OPPOSE the Hong Kong government paying compensation to the
Hong Kong ivory traders for their ivory stocks.

I think Elephants being killed for just their tusks is a terrible idea.

Elephants are lovely animals who do not deserve to be killed so
people

can have ivory trinkets in their houses.

kind regards,
Urvi






